
 

 
International IWalk Day  

Oct. 7th  

Southwood School 
 

7th, 14th, and 21st of October, 2015 

October is walk to school month. Southwood School will help celebrate by doing a walk to school event 
on Oct. 7th, 14th, and 21st. Each day will have a different starting point. Students are to meet at the 
different location depending on the area they live. Meeting time is 8:30am and we will walk to the 
school together as a group. Kids can join in as we travel the safe route to school.  

There will also be a School wide walk-a-thon in the afternoon of Oct 21st so all students can participate. 

But wait, there’s more… 

This year we have added in a small fundraiser that will go towards our Nature Playground. Students that 
raises $25 or more will receive a free Southwood School Walk-A-Thon T-shirt. Donations of $25 or 
more will be issued a tax receipt. 

Meeting areas are as follows: 
Oct. 7th Barkman Park Parking Lot 
Oct. 14th Hanover Division Office 
Oct. 21st E Free Church Parking Lot (in the A.M.) 
 
 
 
 

                   


